
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
OPPORTUNITY BANK CONTINUES BILLINGS EXPANSION WITH NEW BRANCH IN BILLINGS WEST END  

New branch to open Monday, July 12, 2021 
 

 
 
BILLINGS, MT, May 10, 2021 – Construction is nearing completion on our new branch at Shiloh Crossing.   
 
“We are excited to be part of Billings’ thriving west end, expanding our presence in the Billings 
community,” said Bruce Glennie, Billings Market President.  “We believe there is a tremendous 
opportunity for growth in this area.” 
 
The 10,000 square foot facility will house a new bank branch on the main floor and a mortgage loan 
center on the second floor.   
 
Conveniently located across from Scheels®, adjacent to retail, dining and entertainment options, this 
location will provide a convenient, accessible branch experience along with a multi-lane drive up and 
drive up ATM.   
 
CWG was the architect and Dick Anderson is the General Contractor for the project.  The new branch 
will open Monday, July 12 and will replace the existing branch located at 455 South 24th Street.   
 
A ribbon-cutting celebration is scheduled Wednesday, July 21 at 2 pm. This location will host the Billings 
Chamber Business After Hours on Wednesday, September 6 from 5-7 pm.   
 
About Opportunity Bank of Montana: 
Founded in 1922, Opportunity Bank of Montana operates as the fourth largest bank headquartered in 
Montana, and the leading Farm Service Agency lender in Montana. With 24 branches in 17 communities 
across the state, our mission is to provide strong financial futures for Montanans.  For more information, 
visit opportunitybank.com. Member FDIC. Equal Housing Lender  NMLS #412554 
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